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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 9:20 AM
To: 'RAUL SANCHEZ'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: 850 area code relief-docket number, 20190135-TP

Good Morning, Mr. Sanchez. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190135, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: RAUL SANCHEZ [mailto:RAULCANADA@msn.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2019 4:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 850 area code relief-docket number, 20190135-TP 
 
Dear sir or madam: 
 
I am writing because I want to comment about the 850 area code relief. I, as a consumer, favor the all service 
overlay as the prefer method of relief. It is more convenient, costly, and less confusing. I do not favor the 
alternative methods of boundary elimination overlays for the specif reasons NANPA has stated in the petition 
filed with the commission. Finally, I hope the commission approves the All Service Overlay for the relief of the 
850 area code. I hope my comment is taken into consideration. Have a pleasant day. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
R. Sanchez 




